


Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 30, 2023 

“All things work for good for  

those who love God.”  Romans 8:28a    

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS                  
 

Sunday, July 30, 2023     

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time     

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy +Virginia Thompson by: Lance & Silvia Nelson 

10:30 am  RCIA 
                                             

Monday, July 31, 2023     

  8:15 am  Exercise with Liz (low impact) 
 

Tuesday, August 1, 2023   

  8:15 am  Exercise with Liz (low impact) 

  7:00 pm  Men’s Association 
 

Wednesday, August 2, 2023       

  8:15 am  Exercise with Liz (low impact) 
 

Thursday, August 3, 2023   

Desoto County/Sacred Heart Schools Start    

  8:00 am  Liturgy +Zackery Cullen  by:  Diane Cullen     

  9:00 am  Bible Study 

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon       
   

First Friday, August 4, 2023       

  8:00 am  Liturgy +Frances Knauss  by: Lance & Silvia Nelson     
    

Saturday, August 5, 2023   

  5:30 pm  Confession   

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For The Parish Community   
 

Sunday, August 6, 2023     

The Transfiguration of the Lord     

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy +Victor & Josephine Pretti/Cindy Pretti   

10:30 am  RCIA 
    

 

 

 

 

 

                                       PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..….......$  6,094.81 

Offering …………..…................................$  4,005.01 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. ……..........$       40.00 

Community Services……………..….…....$       36.00 
 

 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE  
July 29 – Cathy Powers/July 30 – Madeline Moore 

August 5 – Jane Dettmer/August 6 – Mary Margaret 
 

 

 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY   

No Children’s Homily till after school starts 
 

 

 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY  

July – Rose Powell 

August – Barbara Dean 
 

 

For Your Safety Church doors will be locked 

6:00 pm Saturdays and 9:30 am Sundays 

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before Mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, August 5 – 6:00 pm     

Greeter:   Paula Busler/Maureen Finley   
Usher:   Tony & Julie Stefanik   

Server:  Mary Jacinta/Benjamin Baskin    

Lector:  Leanne Meng/Tijuana Buchanan    

Gift Bearer:   Ryan Family  

Eucharistic Minister:   Bill/Nancy/Liz 
 

Sunday, August 6 - 9:30 am         

Greeter:   Lucy Holland/Barbara Langley 

Usher:   Jack McIngvale/Keith Fulcher   

Server:   Sutton/Brody      

Lector:   Michael Six/Diane Cullen  

Gift Bearer:   Kistler Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Amanda/Chris M/Barbara D 
 

   

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, it 

is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your place.  

Thank you. 
 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) and 

Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 

 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 

signed up with Parish SOFT Giving. Your gifts 

and your participation are a blessing to us. When 

you participate, you can view giving history and 

pledge progress any time just by logging in.   

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 
 

   
 

 

Using the USCCB website is one of 

the easiest ways to get the daily 

readings, just scan the QR code. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
Team 3 – Kerry Kill and Keith Fulcher will 

begin Wednesday August 2 through Saturday, 

August 5.   Team 4 – Milton Ferrell and Robin 

Brantley will begin Wednesday August 9 through Saturday, 

August 12.   Many thanks to everyone who so generously 

agreed to be on a team.  It is a real service to the Lord.     

God Bless our Lawn Ministers.   
 

 

Have you considered 

using online giving?    

By creating a login and contri- 

buting online you’ll always have a report of your 

giving history available. Signing up is as simple 

as scanning the QR code and start the process.  

 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151


In commemorating the 

anniversary of Fr. Leo John 

Dehon's death on August 12th, 

the US Province will have a 

virtual presentation in his honor 

by Dr. Paul Monson, SHSST 

academic dean. 

The title of his presentation is ""Benedictine 

Dehonians: A Window into SCJ History in South 

Dakota."  
Zoom presentation is on 

Wednesday, August 9, 2023, from 

10:00-11:00 am (central time). 

We encourage you to participate.   

You can scan the QR code or use the link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85643977948?pwd=ck

E4RTJUOXFqZjNxNVRGS0RYUFJCUT09 
 

 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Facing surgery or serious health tests? 
We encourage all parishioners to make an appointment 
with one of our priests to receive the Sacrament BEFORE 
an anticipated entrance into the hospital.  Please call Holy 
Spirit at 662-429-7851. 
 

 

 
 

 

Holy Day of Obligation 
 

Monday, August 14th  (Vigil) 

4:00 pm  Good Shepherd, Robinsonville 

7:00 pm  St. Gregory, Senatobia 

7:00 pm  St. Joseph, Holly Springs 
 

Tuesday, August 15th  (Day of Feast) 

8:36 am  Sacred Heart School 

12 Noon Queen of Peace, Olive Branch 

4:00 pm  St. Joseph, Holly Springs 

7:00 pm  Holy Spirit, Hernando 

7:00 pm  Christ the King, Southaven 

7:00 pm  Queen of Peace, Olive Branch 
 

 

 

NWMississippiParishes 
Subscribe to our YouTube Channel 
today!  Click the bell for 
notifications! We are trying to reach 
1000 subscribers.  Contact Sr. Rose at 
662-895-5007 for more 
information.Sunday homilies posted weekly. 
Cocktails & Catholicism posted monthly.   
              www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Paul Kelly (Nita Young bro), Oliver Pounders (Oliver’s Grand), 

Reagan French (Cullen Grand), Virginia Sutherland, Sherry 

Lewis (Rocky’s sis), Elizabeth McIngvale, Wayne Miller, 

Helen Spencer, Sara Rauch, Karen Weishaar (nix), 

Nancy Tully (daughter-inlaw Barry Thompson (Greer 

sonnlaw),  Phyllis Masse (L. Kistler mom), Gwen Savage, 

Nancy Kelly (H. Spencer sis), Ed French (bro-n-law), Barbara 

Stoduto (J. Tully’s sis), Dorie Sarmento (Marking niece),  Deanne 

Greer (B. Dean Niece), Juanita Young, Marvin Dixon, Bill 

Warner, Theresa Perez, Ned & Rosemary Sabbatini, Donna 

Hill (Barbara Dean), Rose Powell, Diana Hill, Dana Marking, Fr. 

Tony Russo, Don & Donna Mollohan, Christine Sepulvida 

(Tully),  Baby Jarnigan (Riggs),   Brenda Caruthers, Jerry 

Lemerise (Brasher), Pat Kuehnel, Harold Carmon (Faulkner),  

Angela Cates (Gonda’s sis), Jeff Smith, Chris Carroll (Sr. Rose 

Nephew), Erica Orive  (George’s mom), Pete Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), 

Jan Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), Kathy Eldred, Judy Ferguson 

(daughter-n-law), Allen Sanders (G. Savage bro), Glenn Donnelly, 

Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), Bobby Nickarz (brother), Joeng 

Won Cho (Myong’s mother), and Melissa McNary (Kistler).    Please 

notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when 

hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill 

with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).    
 

       

 
 

 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic  

Sunday homilies are posted now. 
 

 

FOOD PANTRY NEED 
For our new families/ a 

reminder for us all – for the time 

being Holy Spirit will focus on 

furnishing packages of Idaho 

instant potatoes for the 

Hernando Food Pantry.   This is an ongoing need.  We ask 

each family to pick up one package of the potatoes (or 

more) when you do your regular grocery shopping.  Bring 

them to Mass with you and drop them in the basket just 

inside the door in the Narthex.   
 

 

HELP NEEDED 
 

We need volunteers to visit 

area businesses and request 

donations for our upcoming Bazaar.  Please 

contact the church office 662-429-7851 or Liz 

Brown 901-331-3419 if you are willing to help in 

this much needed ministry. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85643977948?pwd=ckE4RTJUOXFqZjNxNVRGS0RYUFJCUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85643977948?pwd=ckE4RTJUOXFqZjNxNVRGS0RYUFJCUT09
about:blank
https://www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic


 

TWO LINEN SISTERS NEEDED  to purify, 
wash, and iron the linens used at mass.   
Please call the church office 662-429-7851 if you 

are willing to help in this blessed ministry!!!  
 

Holy Spirit is collecting gently 
used baby gear, diapers, formula 
and clothing for infants/toddlers 
for the Care Center in 
Southaven.  Please place items 
in the crib located in the 
Narthex. Thank you!! 
 

 

 
 

HOLY SPIRIT is our HOME 

and it is our FAMILY!  

Have FREE access to 

excellent Catholic content 

and a Parish-based 

Community page where 

you can COMMENT and 

LIKE our posts.  

Just scan the QR code! 
 

    
 
 
 

 
COCKTAILS & 
CATHOLICISM 
Fr. Scott Bahrke (Parochial Vicar 
at The Church of the Incarnation, 

Collierville) will be our next 
speaker on August 11th.  Doors 

open at 6:00 pm at Holy Spirit in 
Hernando.  BYOB event.  Please 

sign up in the Narthex if you plan 
to attend. 

 
 

 

If you receive a text or email from 

someone using the name of one of 

our Priests, Religious, or staff 

asking you to send gift cards or 

money to them, immediately delete the text/email 

message. Our Priests, Religious, and staff would never 

contact you asking for money or gift cards. This is a scam. 

Do not respond to them in any way. Thank you and God 

bless you. 

 

REGISTRATION FORMS We 
would love to have you as part of 
our Holy Spirit Catholic Church 
parish family!  Please complete a 
registration form found at the 
bulletin board and drop it in the collection basket or email 
to MaryAnn at   holyspiritchurch@shsm.org 
 
 

2023-2024 

     CCD 
Registration forms are 

now available in the Narthex 

of the church. Please fill out 

the ENTIRE form and place it 

in the return basket. Sunday 

morning classes (Pre-K thru 5th) will begin 

next Sunday, August 6th and Wednesday 

night classes (6th thru Confirmation Year 3) 

on Wednesday, August 9th.  

Please be on the lookout in the bulletin for 

more information regarding the Religious 

Education program for the upcoming year. 

If you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact me. My email is 

hsamandaready@yahoo.com 
 

 

 

CHURCH ETIQUETTE please remember that the priest 
is the last one in and the first one out.  Let’s be 
respectful and let the priest leave before we do. 
 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY We are in need of volunteers 

to help with Children’s Homily.  This is a very 

rewarding ministry.  All you need is a love for sharing 

the Word with our children.    If you have been 

looking for something to be involved in, this is a great 

place to start.  Please give prayerful consideration to 

helping.  If you think God is calling you, please just 

say “Here I am Lord”.  You can call the church office 

662-429-7851, or Allison Baskin at 901-409-1038 to 

volunteer or for more information.  
 

THE BEREAVEMENT 
COMMITTEE provides a meal for the 

family and friends after a funeral here at 

Holy Spirit.  Bereavement Committee 

Members provide the food for the family.  

If you would like to be part of this 

blessed ministry, please call Cheryl 

Massa 662-449-3798 or 901-626-0927.   We thank all 

those who have provided food.   

 
 

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org
mailto:hsamandaready@yahoo.com


FALL BAZAAR NEWS 
  

  

WE HAVE TWO MONTHS UNTIL 
OUR ANNUAL BAZAAR!!! 

 

              HELP WILL BE NEEDED 
IN MANY AREAS 

  

In the past we have had great success with our large 

variety of booths.  However, we would be interested 

in any new ideas or activities anyone may come up 

with.   EVERYONE is invited to participate.   

  

SILENT AUCTION-This is our biggest money 

maker of the Bazaar.  We need new items, gift 

certificates, perfect condition antiques, time shares, 

gift cards, etc.   

 

We need lots of kids prizes (new items) for the kid’s 

area, lots of new items for the different baskets in the 

Taste of Desoto booth, new items for Bingo Prizes, 

grocery items will be needed for the Shop a Lot 

Grocery store – the needs are many and varied!! 

 

We want to also put on an extra push this year for our 

Country Kitchen booth where homemade desserts 

and snack items are sold.  We were way down on 

donations last year and are putting out an extra plea 

this year for your homemade specialty items!!!  
  

BOOTH RENTAL SPACE-Contact Denise 

Edwards 901-603-0889. 
  

Volunteers:  This is a huge 

undertaking, so the more help we 

get, the better.  There are many jobs 

for the weeks leading up to the 

bazaar, and there will be sign-up sheets for those who 

can work the day of the bazaar.   This is a great 

opportunity for youth that need service hours.   

 

Please contact Julie Stefanik (cell) 901-371-6253, e-

mail me at julieastefanik@gmail.com or the church 

office if you are willing to help in any way.  THANK 

YOU!!  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

All adults working with children or youth in a Catholic 
Church and/or Catholic School are required to attend a 
VIRTUS session and read a monthly bulletin.   
If you are a volunteer or want to become one, please go 
to www.virtusonline.org and register for a session.   
Look for the following sessions offered at Sacred Heart 
School and Christ the King:  
 

Aug. 7 (Mon) School Chapel 5:00pm English 
Aug. 8(Tues) School Chapel 5:00pm English 
Aug. 10 (Thurs) School Chapel 5:00pm English 
Aug. 12 (Sat) School Chapel 3:30pm English 
Aug. 12 (Sat) School Library 3:30pm Spanish 
Aug. 16 (Wed) Christ the King 6:30pm Spanish 
Aug. 17 (Thurs) Christ the King 6:30pm English 
 

 

        

God Answers Knee Mail 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Youth from around the world are gathering in Lisbon, 

Portugal with Pope Francis. 

They are on a journey - seeking to encounter God and 

open their hearts and lives to service. 

We have eleven young people from our six parishes that 

will be attending this pilgrimage along with two other   

groups sponsored by the priests of the Sacred Heart. 

Please keep them in your prayers; for their safety and 

safe travels, that each of them has an open heart to what 

God is doing in their lives, that they return home 

enthusiastic to share in the ministries of the church. 

Juan Medel, Abraham Rodríguez, Erika Duran,           

Carly  David, Chaela Pejo, Jeremy Napoles,              

Daniel Paez, Valeria Suarez, Fatima Gonzalez,             

John Fulcher, Marianna Fulcher,                                                         

Father Ardi, Vickie Stirek and Caroline David. 

 

http://www.virtusonline.org/


  

 


